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We are the Senior class of 1973. We
are just at the beginning of a long hard
road. In a few years we will be the
idols to the younger cadets, just as the
seniors are to us now. We will hate to
see our friends graduate but, we will
look forward to meeting new students
the next year. We will keep up the
tradition that has already been made
and when 1973 comes, we will step up
on the stage, give our final salute here
at C.M.A. to Col. Risher, and march off
proudly and smartly.


